
TOWNSHIP OF MANSFIELD 

The August 8, 2019, Green Team meeting was cancelled. 

The September 12, 2019, Green Team meeting was held at the Mansfield Township Municipal Building, 

100 Port Murray Road, Port Murray, NJ. 

PRESENT:  Robert Jewell, Kathleen Todd and JoAnn Fascenelli 

ABSENT :   Dawn Smith, Heather Hamilton, Marissa Ciardi and Michael Misertino 

Free Town-Wide Paper Shredding Event:  October 19, 2019, from 9:00 am to 12 noon at the 

Department of Public Works Garage located at 1710 Route 57.  Papers should be loose and dry – no 

rubber bands, binders, metal fasteners, hanging folders, metal book rings or binder clips. 

TV/Electronics Recycling (Warren County Landfill):  There is a permanent electronics drop-off location 

at the landfill located at 500 Mt. Pisgah Avenue, Oxford, NJ.   

 

The following items are accepted:  Computers (desktop & laptop), Televisions (any size), computer 

monitors, printers/fax machines (desktop).  Only the listed items will be accepted on 

Monday/Wednesday/Friday from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm. 

Trex:   To date the Township has collect 139 pounds of clean, dry, empty plastic bags and film packaging.  

SOS Stoves and Borealis are interested in having container(s) at their facilities.   

The Township is waiting to hear from Pet Value and the elementary school to see if they would like a 

container at their location.  The goal is to collect 500 pounds in 6 months in order for the Township to 

receive a free Trex park bench. 

Mansfield Township Electronic Waste, Scrap Metal, Large Rigid Plastics & Mercury Switch Thermostats 

Event:  Is scheduled for Saturday, November 23, 2019, from 8:30 am to 12:30 pm at the Department of 

Public Works Garage 1710 Route 57. 

Efficient Landscape Design:  The Green Team discussed the possibility of having a landscape design 

contest for the front of the Municipal Building.  The design would have to be easy to maintain with 

drought resistant plants.  Mr. Jewell asked is the landscaping company would have to donate the plants.  

The Green Team will discuss this further. 

 

Next Green Team meeting is scheduled for October 10, 2019, at 6:30 pm at the Municipal Building. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

JoAnn Fascenelli  

  


